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Phalanx Defense Systems Special Recognition to the City of Gainesville (B)

Phalanx Defense Systems has requested the opportunity to make a brief presentation and provide special
recognition to the City of Gainesville.

Phalanx Defense Systems Chief Executive Officer James Coats has requested to make a brief presentation and
provide special recognition to the City of Gainesville.  Phalanx Defense Systems entered into agreements with
the City to acquire the former United States Army Reserve building on NE 8th Avenue after being selected by
the City through an RFP process.  Phalanx has been busy renovating the building as their new headquarters and
will be moving their operations into the building soon.

None

The City Commission receive a presentation and special recognition.
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